
HI Bob, 

It has been many years since we've seen each other, and that really Is a 
shame. I hope you and your family have been and are well and happy. 

I am subject to a Non-disclosure Agreement regarding my retirement 
benefits, so I can not be specific as to what this is all about. I do want to 
tell you, however, that it Is legltlmate. 

My best to you and your family, 
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